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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have now concluded our Curriculum Presentations to Parents. Thank you to all the parents who 
joined us over the last few weeks. We hope you enjoyed seeing all of the fantastic learning that the 
children have done so far this year. A reminder that Year 6 will be performing to parents in their 
production later in the term. See ‘Important dates for your diary’ overleaf for more information. 
 

With best wishes, Miss Mitchell (Head of School) and Mr Webb (Executive Headteacher)  

Go, shine in 
the world  

I have received and read the St Mary’s C of E Primary School newsletter of 9.5.25 

Name of child _________________________________________________ Class______________  

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND YOUR CHILD MIGHT WIN A PRIZE :)  

Y4 Science: Hampstead Heath workshop  

 

On Friday last week, Year 4 visited the Hampstead Heath Education Centre as part of their ‘living 
things and their habitats’ Science topic. They learned how scientists classify living things based on 
their characteristics, such as how many legs they have, or if they have wings. They also had the 
opportunity to hunt for invertebrates in the park’s secret garden and to try pond dipping to see what 
living things they could find in the water, identifying what they had found along the way.  

Curriculum Presentations to Parents… 

 

This week Reception, Year 2, Year 4 and Year 5 presented some of their 
learning to their families. All classes showed our value of Inspiration 
through their confident performances. Reception parents enjoyed a 
retelling of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ by Eric Carle and Year 5 parents 
enjoyed an engaging recital of ‘A Liking for a Viking’ by Celia Warren. 
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Our Prayer of the week… 
 

 
Dear Lord,  
In this month of May,  
A month of apple blossom and 
lighter days 
Pray for us children,  
Pray for us  
At the two most important moments  
In our life: now  
And out the hour of our death  
Amen  

Don’t let a little worry turn into a big one... 
If you or your child are worried about something or have any questions, please phone the 
school office and book an appointment to see their class teacher, Ms Mitchell or Ms 
Jackson.  

Work of the Week! 

 

This week’s brilliant piece of 
work displayed in the school 
lobby is by Constance in Year 3. 

 

As part of their English curriculum, Year 3 
have been learning about 
superheroes. 

 

Constance has written an 
excellent character description 
of a superhero that she has 
created. She has used lots of 
exciting expanded noun 
phrases and similes to create 
vivid picture in the reader’s 
mind. 
 
Well done, Constance! 

Attendance… 

Congratulations to Year 3 
who have been awarded 

Barney, our Attendance Bear, for 
having the BEST ATTENDANCE 

last week. 

 

Year 3 had a class attendance of 99%. 
 

A special mention to Reception who had a 
class attendance of 97% 

 
 

Please make sure your child is in school every 
single day unless they are too unwell to come 
to school.  
 

A reminder that gates open at 8.45am and 
children get started with learning straight away 
as soon as they arrive. All children should be 
in school before 9am ready to start their 
reading lesson. 

Person of the Week! 

 

Reception– Adam 
Year 1 - Arsiema 
Year 2– Amelia 
Year 3– Samia 
Year 4– Alfred 
Year 5 - Christian 
Year 6 - Lorenzo 

Important dates for your diary… 
 
Thursday 22nd May—9.10am— Parent Information 
Coffee Morning— How we teach Relationships, Health 
and Sex Education 
 
Friday 23rd May—Non-uniform Day—Children bring in 
a £1 charity donation to wear their own clothes  
 
Monday 26th May— Friday 30th May— Half term 
Monday 2nd June— Children back at school  
 
Tuesday 3rd June —3.45pm— Year 6 PGL meeting 
in the hall  
 
Monday 23rd June — Wednesday 25th June — 
Year 6 PGL residential visit 
 
Friday 27th June—Non-uniform Day—Children bring 
in a £1 charity donation to wear their own clothes  
 
Wednesday 2nd July —10am— Y6 production 
 
Friday 4th July—Academic Review Day for Nursery 
to Y5 — letters will be sent out to you soon  
 
Friday 11th July— Y6 Academic Review Day— 
children attend school as normal on this day — letters 
will be sent out to you soon 
 
Tuesday 15th July—10am— EYFS and KS1 Music 
concert; 2.30— KS2 Music Concert  






